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To:
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Subject:

James Noggle
Peter Hollenbeck
07/19/2007 12:41:31 PM
Re: Ground Water Bi-weekly Update for July 19, 2007

Dear Pete,

Now that we have actual new data being reported, could you resume providing the NRC and NYS DEC
with analyte sheets for the 4 radionuclides of interest (H-3, Sr-90, Cs-137, Ni-63). Thanks.

Regards,

Jim

>>> "Hollenbeck, Peter" <pholl9l@entergy.com> 7/19/2007 12:24 PM >>>
All-

Attached are the cover sheet, latest sample results report, latest H-3
and Sr-90 graphs, well group and status table and well group schematic
for July 19, 2007.

Note: These updates are provided for the sole use of the recipient
government officials to aid in understanding the monitoring well data.
The data contained in the attachments is subject to change based on
quality control reviews and must therefore be considered preliminary as
the investigation on site continues.

Pete

<<GW Cover Sheet 7-19-07.pdf>> <<Latest sample results 7-19-07.pdf>>
<<Well H-3 & Sr-90 Status 7-19-07.pdf>> <<Well Grouping and Status
Table 7-19-07.pdf>> <<Well Group Schematic 7-19-07.pdf>>
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